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òThere are no limits to 
what we can achieveó 
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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We do wish you all a very Merry Christmas holiday. Please stay 

safe and enjoy meeting up with families. It is always a special 

time of year to get together and share gifts and greetings with 

loved ones. I know that you would all want me to thank the staff 

on your behalf. They have gone above and beyond to support 

your children over the last two terms. I am really proud of all of 

our staff for the exceptional hard work they have shown. We look 

forward to greeting you all back in the new year. Stay safe and 

happy Christmas all.          

Mrs Dennis 

Good bye to Mrs Cascoe 

We wish Mrs Cascoe happiness in her  

retirement. Mrs Cascoe worked at 

Benson as our Pastoral Manager for 

many years. She will be missed. 

 

Goodbye to Mrs Taylor 

Mrs Taylor stepped down as  

governor earlier in the year and we thank 

her for her commitment and support to 

the school over several years of service. 

Free School Meal Vouchers 

School will now be emailing vouchers 

out to families who are eligible so 

please look out in your mail box. You 

will be able to choose which super-

market to shop in once you receive 
the vouchers. If you havenôt provided 
an email address, please do so 

straight away. 

Secondary School 
If you need help because your Year 

6 child does not have a secondary 

school place still give us a call and 

we can give you advice. 

Reception Places for September 2020 

Apply online:  

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/

EMAIL ADDRESSES 

It is of upmost importance that school has 

an email address for you so that we can 

contact you.  We have spent hundreds of 

pounds on post over the last 3 months and 

this is unstainable. Please help us save time 

and money! 

Please phone the office if you need sup-

port to set an email address up. 

 

Trace and Trace 
If your child develops symptoms or 

tests positive during the holiday  

Ring: 07577140049  

up to 24th December  

This is a school number 

We will advise that your family need 

to self-isolate and inform staff and 

children to self-isolate too if needed. 

If a parent or member of staff  

reports Covid symptoms or a  

positive test result we will send you 

a text or email if your child is a close 

contact so you can take  

necessary steps to prevent the 

spread of the virus. 
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Benson Bonanza  
 

Do you need a few extra food supplies for over the 

Christmas period, free of charge, courtesy of our generous 

local supermarketsêê. 

 

Please call Jaz on 0121 554 4913 to make an appointment 

to visit the Benson Bonanza Shop! 

School remains open until 

Friday 18th December at 

12:45 

Please check out our website to listen to 

our Christmas Carols. You can find them in 

the Childrenõs Work section of our website. 

www.bensonschool.co.uk   

Christmas Party! 

Date: Wednesday 16
th

 De-

cember 

Dress: Party clothes! 

Please bring a small dona-

tion of food  to share at the 

party. Each party will take 

place in class bubbles and 

no food or drink will be 

shared across bubbles. 

To ensure COVID-19 safe-

ty, please bring donations 

of food or drink into 

school by Monday 14
th

 De-

cember. 

All donations need to be 

unopened in packets 

please.  

Suitable donations in-

clude: 

¶ packets of crisps 

¶ packets of chocolate 

bars 

¶ packets of cakes/

biscuits 

¶ packets of wrapped 

sweets 

¶ juice, pop or squash 

Thank you  
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